
 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

 

 
 
Congratulations to Dave Dearden on winning first place in the 2023 FCR Handicap Championship. 



The end of season prize giving dinner was held at the Mount Henry Tavern in Como on Saturday 18th 
November where many FCR members, guests and friends attended to celebrate the end of season 
FCR Handicap Championship winners. 
 

 

 

Second place going to Glenn Swarbrick. 



 

 

And third place to Lance Carwardine. 



 

 

Brian Searles was presented with the Spirit Award for his contribution to Formula Classic Racing over 

the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

It was great to have Dick Ward in our presence at the dinner and he was rewarded with his name 

being drawn out of the hat for the door prize. 

 

 



 

In the outright Formula Classic Championship administered by the WASCC, Lance Carwardine 

finished first, with Jamie Kerkhoff and Allan Jones picking up the minor placings. 

 

 

Lance on the podium collecting his trophy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Formula Classic member, Craig Thompson, also ran his Lola in the Formula Ford Silver Star 

Championship and was rewarded for his efforts with a first place in the championship. 

 

 

 



 

FCR 2022 SHIRTS 

The latest FCR shirts are available for sale at $35 each. The shirt is made from lightweight breathable 

polyester material and available in a range of sizes from Medium to XX Large. 

Please contact Brian Searles (0438 160 435) if you wish to buy one. 

 

VINTAGE STAMPEDE 

The Vintage Stampede is being held on 3rd December at Wanneroo Park Raceway and whilst entries 

for the event are officially closed, if you wish to enter please contact Glenn Swarbrick on 0401 402 

045 and he will assist you in getting a late entry. 

 

 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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